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We look forward to welcoming you to the Royal Society of Chemistry Summer Party 2025. 
Please see below for informaƟon about the evening.  
 
Summer Party venue 
Royal Academy of Arts 
Burlington House, Piccadilly 
London W1J 0BD 
 
Dates and Ɵmings 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Please arrive at the Royal Academy of Arts for 7.30pm. The evening includes food, music and 
a private viewing of the Royal Academy Summer ExhibiƟon and ends at 10pm. Food and 
drinks will be served unƟl 9:30pm.  
 
Tickets and cloakroom 
Please note the following addiƟonal security arrangements: 
• Please bring your emailed Ɵcket with you, preferably on your phone to avoid 

unnecessary prinƟng.  
• If you have any difficulty displaying your Ɵcket on your phone, don't worry - just 

speak to a member of staff at the entrance who will have a list of all guests aƩending. 
• Tickets are non-transferable and will be checked at the door.  
• One Ɵcket will be issued per group, showing the name of the main invitee along with 

the number of guests joining them on the evening.  
• Cloakroom faciliƟes will be available unƟl 10.15pm at the Royal Academy of Arts.  
 
Dress code 
Please note that the dress code is ‘black Ɵe opƟonal’. For the avoidance of doubt, we expect 
most guests to be wearing black Ɵe, suits, long dresses, or cocktail dresses.  
 
Special requirements 
If you have not yet advised us of any dietary or other requirements, please email 
events@rsc.org 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

Photography disclaimer 
Please be aware that photography will be taking place during the event. All photographs will 
be stored and used by the Royal Society of Chemistry for the purpose of promoƟng its 
charitable acƟviƟes. The Royal Society of Chemistry and its affiliated companies retain the  
ownership/copyright of all photographs and will not disclose content to any other third 
parƟes. Please let us know if you do not want to be photographed during the event.  
 
How to find us 
The Royal Academy of Arts is located in Burlington House on Piccadilly, London. The nearest 
underground staƟons are Piccadilly Circus and Green Park. 
 
Burlington House is on the north side of Piccadilly midway between Piccadilly Circus and 
Green Park underground staƟons, opposite the Fortnum and Mason department store. 
Entrance to the Royal Academy of Arts is via the courtyard. 
 

 
 

 
By train: 
It is easy to get to Burlington House via London Underground. You can take either the 
Piccadilly or Victoria line to Green Park or Piccadilly tube staƟons; both are a five-minute 
walk to the venue. If you use Green Park please leave via Piccadilly Northside and look for 
the Royal Academy entrance, turn leŌ out of the staƟon, you will see the red flags of 
Burlington House ahead of you. 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
By coach: 
NaƟonal Express operates a comprehensive coach service to most parts of the country from 
Victoria Coach StaƟon, 164 Buckingham Palace Road, SW1W 9TP. 
 
By car: 
Please note that there is no parking at Burlington House – we recommend using public 
transport to get to the venue. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to London, but should you have any queries in the 
meanƟme please do not hesitate to contact the Events Team at events@rsc.org  


